OSAGE COUNTY SPECIAL SERVICES
BOARD MEETING

September 5, 2019
MEMBERS PRESENT: Irene Strope, Robyn Baker, Jacob Wolfe, Donna Haslag, Donna Backes, Glenn Robertson, and Stacy Bax.
MEMBERS ABSENT: Diane Brandt and Irene Hollandsworth
Osage County Special Services met September 5, 2019, at Osage County Special Services in Linn, Missouri. The meeting was called to order at 6:04 pm by Donna Haslag, President.
A motion was made by Irene Strope to approve the minutes as read. The motion was seconded by Donna Backes.  Minutes approved as read.

A motion was made by Jacob Wolfe to approve the financial expenditures as reported.  The motion was seconded by Stacy Bax.  The motion passed unanimously.  

Executive Directors Report:  Megan Reichart, Executive Director reported attending/participating in the following events in August: Board Meeting(1st & 13th); Pool Party(3rd); Linn Health Fair(6th); EOC Evaluated Exercise(13th)’ Moving Office Furniture(15th); Rural Managed Care Meeting(21st); OC-ADCAT Meeting(22nd); OC-ADCAT Porkburger Sale(23rd); Meeting with STI(26th) and MACDDS(28th&29th).
Old Business: Megan Reichart, Executive Director reported the consumer count is currently at 177. 
TCM Update: Megan Reichart, Executive Director, explained to the board that the new hires are doing a great job. She reported that everyone has been very busy trying to meet the new consumers. 

New Business: 
Office equipment for new location: Megan Reichart, Executive Director, advised the board of directors that we need to purchase two new printers, a refrigerator and other miscellaneous items for our new office.  Stacy Bax made a motion to approve up to $2,000.00 on new office furniture and appliances. Donna Backes seconded the motion which then passed unanimously. 
Megan Reichart, Executive Director also shared a proposal for a new copy machine.  Our old machine is no longer under contract and is wearing out.  The proposal had 3 different lease options. Robyn Baker made a motion to sign a new 4 year, ($155.00/Mo.), lease agreement with GFI for a new copier. Stacy Bax seconded the motion.  The motion passed unanimously. 

Rural Managed Care Group: Megan Reichart, Executive Director, advised that she attended a meeting in Potosi, Missouri which had approximately 7 counties together to discuss managed care and what will happen if Missouri changes from IDD to managed care.  Megan advised the board that she will continue to meet with this group to try to help prepare our agency for this potential change. 
The next board meeting will be Thursday, October 3, 2019, at 6:00 p.m. at the Osage County Special Services Office, 1014 East Main St, Linn, MO
There being no further discussion, Jake Wolfe made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Irene Strope seconded the motion.  The motion was passed unanimously.

Meeting was adjourned at 6:54 p.m.
Submitted by Megan Reichart, Executive Director 
